
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 3 November 2020 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Charity Fundraising – The Poppy Appeal/Children in Need 
 
Sadly, due to this year’s difficult circumstances, we will not be undertaking the usual fundraising for the 
Poppy Appeal.  We have decided to hold a non-uniform day on Friday13th November and funds raised will 
be split between The Poppy Appeal and Children in Need.  If your child has PE on that day, they should 
wear their PE kit. 
 
Students have the opportunity to mark the day by wearing non-uniform for a voluntary contribution of £1.  
Children of parents who do not contribute will not be treated any differently.  Please note that crop tops are 
not acceptable. 
 
If students plan to colour their hair it must be on a temporary basis and it must be put right before Monday.   
 
Yours sincerely  

 

Mr J Francies 

Principal 
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